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As part of the City's ongoing stormwater mitigation efforts, we've asked Christopher B. Burke 
Engineering, Ltd ., (CBBEL) to study three additional areas. Those areas are 1) First St. to North Ave . and 
Highland to Larch Ave .; (2) an area just south of Crestview Park; and (3) an area west of York H.s., 
including Elm Ave., Alma Ave. and Berkley Ave . 

We have two opportunities for you to hear the results of this study, at the regular City Council Meeting 
on Monday, September 15, 7:30p.m. at City Hall and on Thursday, September 18, 7 p.m., at City Hall, 
which will focus more specifically on the area nearest to you - First St. to North Ave. and Highland to 
Larch Ave. Both meetings will be video recorded and available via the City website, www.elmhurst.org, 
shortly after the meeting. 

The meet ing w ill include a presentation by Christopher B. Burke, to include their find ings for all three 
areas, followed by an open forum and/or breakout sessions designed to address questions and 
concerns. The goal of this meeting is to inform and educate all interested parties with the most accurate 
information. 

The City values your input and sincerely hopes you can attend this meeting. No response is necessary. 
Thanks in advance for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

c . Mayor Morley and City Council 
Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd . 


